SEPLL General Meeting

Oct 25, 2022

- 1. State of the league
 - 1. SEPLL is in a really good place. Numbers almost back to pre-pandemic numbers. Goal is to have 600 kids registered for the spring.
 - 2. A lot of kids from Woodstock and Atkinson. Would love to have other schools more represented.
 - 3. Registration will open 12/1.
- 2. Potential changes.
- a. All star coaching application process. Peter will send out applications on May 1.
- 3. Umpire Updates
- a. David, Troy, Matt going to San Bernadino training for umpire training. Always looking for more umpires, including older kids.
- b. Matt and crew will put on umpire training. Intent is to build a very professional umpire squad.
- 4. Treasurer Report
- a. Will send out the budget.
- b. Net revenue of about \$3k last year.
- c. Invest in new equipment.
- 5. Goals next year and wish list
- a. Return to have assessments
- b. Replace Essex and Brooklyn fences
- c. More game balls
- d. Turf at select fields
- 6. DBat indoor facility
- a. Donated 6 hours to SEPLL which will be used for spring assessments.
- 7. Board elections
- a. 29 yes
- b. 0 no